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LASALLE’s 12-storey building receives $50m donation 
 
A charitable organisation, The Ngee Ann Kongsi, has donated $50 million 
dollars to fund construction of a 12-storey building for LASALLE College of the 
Arts. The new building is expected to be completed by the year 2025. New 
matriculated students then need no longer travel to different campuses or 
other venues for their classes. 
 
Currently, LASALLE has been leasing spaces at Winstedt Road and nearby 
buildings to accommodate its growing student population. The initial McNally 
campus was constructed to accommodate 1,850 students but the population 
size has since expanded to 2,700. 
 
A 6,000 square metres plot of land next to the College’s existing McNally 
campus had been earmarked for this new building since twelve years ago, 
when LASALLE first moved to its current campus.  
 
However due to insufficient funds, construction was postponed. With The 
Ngee Ann Kongsi’s landmark gift of $50 million dollars, plans can now move 
forward. 
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During his speech Deputy Prime Minister and Minister for Finance, Mr Heng 
Swee Keat, said that this donation is a great contribution to the nation's future 
and further acknowledged that this collaboration between a Teochew 
foundation and a Catholic order is “a testament to how far we have come 
along this journey from Singapore to Singaporean.” 
 
From left to right: President of LASALLE, Professor Steve Dixon; Chairman of 
LASALLE, Mr Peter Seah; Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance, Mr 
Heng Swee Keat; President of The Ngee Ann Kongsi, Mr Jamie Teo. 
 


